
 

 

 

Contact: Jessica Matehuala 

  972-382-2682 

  jmatehuala@celina-tx.gov 

Subject:  Paving Improvement to CR83 

Date:  June 20, 2017 

 

Celina, TX – On Monday, June 19, 2017 SPI Asphalt Contractors initiated a prime oil 

application to County Road 83 to prepare for asphalt installation. Residents at Preston 

Hills subdivision were notified by door hangers on Friday, June 16, 2017. SPI Asphalt 

also set out “Fresh Oil” signs on the road as well as “Road Closed” barricades. If you 

traveled on this road and experienced any issues please contact Jordan Stuart with SPI 

Asphalt at 469-834-0556.  

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 142 N. Ohio St. Celina, Texas 75009 972-382-2682 www.celina-tx.gov  

mailto:jmatehuala@celina-tx.gov

